Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim emphasize security is correlated with the reassuring
political project, the recovery of the economy and the provision of
services

Head of the AL-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad met
tribal leaders of Basra province, Wednesday 13/9/2017, his eminence emphasized that security
provision and strengthen the prestige of the state is correlated with the reassuring
political project, which achieves stability and result in the recovery of country\'s economy
through investment and attract global capital to Iraq. His eminence pointed out that Basra
province made great sacrifices throughout the period of dictatorship, after the fall of the
former regime and in the fight against terrorist groups of Daesh and responded the fatwa of
the religious authority.

\r\n

His eminence added that Basra province is worthy of attention and appreciation, affirmed

that he cares and follow up on the province situations and any aspect that would contribute
in supporting the province, it is necessary to think of a new method to promote the province
situation through investments after providing security and stability, and reassurances to
investors, this will only be achieved after creating a comprehensive reassuring political
project for all components of the community.

\r\n

His eminence indicated that the priorities of citizens for the upcoming phase is services,
and this require creating a synergized team without the inconsistencies and obstacles seen
in the services institutions and ministries, his eminence emphasized the need to apply
wisdom to run the country and to gather all Iraqi community components under a national list
in order to overcome sectarianism, party quotas so to achieve the people’s aspirations.

\r\n

His eminence urged the tribes of Basra to nominate competent and impartial figures from
their sons to run in the upcoming elections, support the projects and programs that unite
-the people of Iraq, and seek to provide services, indicated that the philosophy of the Al
Hikma National Movement is to unite the hearts of Iraqis.
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